Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

004 Micholitz to Sander




Rangoon, 25nd October 1886

Dear Mr. Sander,

I am going by the 9:30 tonight to Prome….I find it is the last thing I can do. Boxall sent some plants down here by last steamer. The place where V. denisoniana grows, I know, collect them later on.

Yours faithfully,


W. Micholitz

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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